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Dear Sir Madame

I am writing to you regarding East London Gymnastics Centre

This gym has helped many underprivileged people and produced Olympic winners and contestants for years
now.

It seam a great shame that a facility facility created specially for gymnastics that meets all the criteria to
train Olympians to a stand that wind gold for Great Britain over the years it’s gonna be pulled down for
housing. I’'m sure this facility has kept many under privileged children in the area adults young people, and
from the surrounding areas at a sport vacant access, cheaply and readily. There is no other facility like this
in East London let alone learn that I don’t think as we did so well in the Olympics this year in in Paris it
seems a very great shame that you’re gonna hand it over to be pull down. 1’m sure that must be other brown
sites that could be turned into adequate housing and even more sports facilities around London and the UK
that would help and privileged people achieve gold medals or even life goals. I kindly ask if you could look
into objecting to the gym being pulled down and give it a greater lease of life.

Many thanks

Franklin

Franklin Mark Henson
Stunt Coordinator

https://www.imdb.com/name/nm0378205
www.acestunts.com
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